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SEC Final Rules on Electronic Shareholder 
Forums

Date:  02/05/08

 On January 18, 2008, the Securities and Exchange Commission (the "Commission") issued a final release 
concerning the adoption of amendments to the proxy rules to facilitate the use of electronic shareholder forums as a 
means for shareholders to communicate with each other and with the companies in which they invest. The new rules 
will go into effect on February 25, 2008. 
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